
Bedworth North & Bedworth West Community Forum 
This includes Bedworth Heath, Keresley, Ash Green, Mount Pleasant & Sutherland Drive areas 

 
Monday 23rd February Race Leys School - Bedworth 
 
Notes of the Meeting  
The meeting was attended 13 members of the public and councillors, a number of officers 
from Warwickshire County Council and Warwickshire Police. Ron Ball, Police & Crime 
Commissioner and Kolin Basra, Community Safety Ambassador.  

 
Councillors in attendance:  Apologies:  
Cllr Doughty WCC/NBBC  Cllr Brian Hawkes  WCC/NBBC 

Cllrs Danny Aldington NBBC 
     Cllr Roma Taylor NBBC 
     Cllr Dianne Fowler NBBC 
     Cllr Tony Lloyd NBBC 

 
Also in attendance were key members of Bedworth and Bulkington Neighbourhood Watch – 
anyone interested in starting up a Neighbourhood Watch Group, would like a Newsletter or to 
buy safety equipment please contact Lynne on 024 7636 3458 or Richard on 024 7636 3737. 

 
Police Issues 
Speeding Ash Green Lane, St Giles Road Police to investigate  
Wheelwright Lane, school parking is terrible 
parking on both sides of the road difficult to get 
down at school times especially  

Police to investigate 

 
Residents Issues 
Issue Action/Response to Issue 

Lorries Parking on Vicarage Lane messing up the 
grass 

Pass to Civil Enforcement Team 

Parking on the very end of Hospital Lane at the 
junction with Goodyers End Lane and Royal Oak 
Lane, makes it difficult to get out the junction 
safely.  

Pass to Highways to see if double 
yellow lines on Hospital Lane, near the 
junction can be extended. 

Astley Lane Newdigate Pit site fly-tipping raised 
again – Cllr Doughty explain the situation and that 
last time NBBC carried out enforced clean up 
action 

Cllr Doughty and NBBC Environmental 
Enforcement to meet and discuss 
again 

Wheelwright, Vicarage and Burbage’s Lane 
terrible parking. 
 
Raised again as residents state they have not 
seen any enforcement officer at event times 
 
Also the Forum attendees would like NSL to 
attend the next meeting 

Report to new Civil Enforcement Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Request an officer from NSL to attend 

Bowling Green Lane junction with School Lane 
repair works have been carried out and now there 
is a deep rut in the road, which people are 
avoiding by driving on the opposite side of the 
road which is dangerous 

Report to WCC Highways again put the 
resident who raised the issue originally 
in touch with the WCC officer so that 
he can point out the exact issue. 

 
Ron Ball, Police & Crime Commissioner gave an interesting talk to the forum and 
answered their questions. 
 
Next Meeting: Monday 8 June 2015 from 6.30pm at Keresley Community Library 


